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Tuesday 15th March 2022 

 
March Update Newsletter 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This term we have had many lovely activities and celebrations despite having some challenging 
Covid outbreaks. The children have been exploring signs of Spring during their outdoor sessions, we 
enjoyed dressing up and having fun on World Book Day and our Primary 7 pupils have been doing a 
fantastic job as peer mediators in the playground. Congratulations to Dylan in P7 for being elected 
as ‘School Minister’ as part of their parliament topic. Please see the information below detailing some 
further activities planned for the rest of this term.  
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Parents Evening 
 
Parents Evening will be held on Wednesday 23rd March – please contact the school office to book your 
timeslot. Meetings will be through Google Meet or by telephone.  
 
Ukraine Fundraiser 
 
From tomorrow (Wednesday 16th March) until Friday of this week our Rights Respecting Schools 
committee are holding a bake sale to raise money to help the children of Ukraine. If you are able to 
donate any baking, the children on the committee would be very grateful. Fruit kebabs will also be 
on sale. Each item will cost 50p. Thank you for your support. 
 
Red Nose Day 
 
This Friday is Red Nose Day and we are raising funds for Comic Relief. Children can wear something 
red to school and bring a small donation for the Comic Relief charity. 
 
Easter Disco 
 
Our P3/4 class are organising an Easter Disco for the school which will take place during the school 
day on Monday 28th March. Children should come to school wearing their party clothes on this day.  
 
Easter Celebration Assembly 
 
We will be holding a whole school Easter Celebration assembly on Tuesday 29th March – children will 
be learning songs and poetry in preparation for this.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 

 
 
Miss Marianne Docherty 
Head Teacher 
Arrochar Primary School 
 

 
 


